SHELLUNION OiL CORPORATION

50 WEST 50T STREET

NeEw York 20, NY.

November 12, 1946

Miss K. Deskins
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Miss Deskins:

General Doolittle left for the west coast this
morning so I am acknowledging receipt of your letter of
November 5 and the photographs enclosed. These are surely
excellent pictures and I know the General will be pleased

to have them.

Mr. Brown is with the General but I shall be happy
to hand him a set when he returns.

Thanks for your kindness and for Mr. Carter's thought-
fulness in sending these pictures.

Sincerely,

.

Gili, Secy. to
DOOLITTLE
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